
The Faculty Senate has been asked to provide 1-2 faculty members to serve on a newly 
formed “Committee on Wellness” that will address issues of wellness for all campus 
members. The Committee will be organized via Student Affairs, and will include 
representation from students, athletics/recreation, counseling, communications, HR, 
chaplains, and (with senate approval), faculty. 
 
The FSEC suggests that 1-2 faculty members from the Faculty Committee on Student 
Life should serve on the Committee on Wellness as a subcommittee. 
 
This will require that faculty serving on the wellness committee are elected, and that the 
work of the wellness committee will report to a University standing committee. The 
connection of the FSCL to the wellness committee may also help the (newly 
invigorated) FCSL to identify areas of interest/need/importance that it would like to focus 
its effort towards.    


